Republic of the Philippines
NATIONAL ACADEMY OF SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY
3rd Level, Science Heritage Building, DOST Compound, Bicutan, Taguig City
Tel Nos. 837-2071 loc. 2170; 838-7792; Fax: 837-3070

SUPPLEMENTAL/BID BULLETIN NO. 1

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF BID OPENING

The National Academy of Science and Technology, through its Bids and Awards Committee
(BAC), would like to inform all the prospective bidders that the Bid Opening for the Project
“Supply and Delivery of Brand-New Motor Vehicle” scheduled on April 1, 2024; 2:30 pm has
been postponed due to justifiable reasons. The BAC will set the new schedule of the opening of
bids on April 5, 2024; 8:30 am. at the NAST Conference Hall, 37 Level, Science Heritage
Bldg., DOST Compound, Bicutan, Taguig City.

This bulletin shall form an intergral part of the Bid Documents for the said project.

For guidance and information of all concerned.

Chair, NAST-BAC



